From:

To: CouncilAgend

Subject: Fwd: Safety in Settlers Creek
Date: Sunday, August 7, 2022 3:52:10 PM

As a resident of ALTHORP Dr in Settlers Creek, I am very much in favour of a Stop sign at Cornwall Gate/Abbey & Spencer. Leaving Cornwall Gate/Abbey when there are cars parked in the driveways at the west corners of Spencer or in the winter when there are snow banks, visibility is next to none. We can't see cars coming from the west until they are past the driveway next to Abbey/Cornwall gate. Even if the driver on Spencer is abiding by the 40km speed limit, it's dangerous because there isn't enough time to stop.

Thank you, Debbie VanWyck and Robert Long 37 Althorp Dr, Orangeville, ON L9W 5H8

--

Debbie VanWyck

75 First Street Orangeville Building Relationships, One

Direct

Home at a Time

__

Debbie VanWyck

Royal LePage RCR Realty, Brokerage

Of

Office

"Let Our Family Help Yours"